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Description

As we head into the winter months it’s important to remember what we as GPs can 
do to help keep antibiotics effective for future generations. Educating and 
empowering patients to avoid antibiotics for self-limiting viral infections has the 
potential to reduce consultation rates. Directing patient to self-help websites 
improves their knowledge of inappropriate unnecessary antibiotic use.
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